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From: Alison Shlugman 

Sent: 18 November 2017 11:31

To: Planning Policy Vale

Cc: spade.sunningwell@btinternet.com

Subject: Lodge Hill Park and Ride and Bus/Cycleway in the Sunningwell Parish

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Planning Committee, 
 
We were unable to attend the Parish meeting in Sunningwell to discuss the various element proposed for 
development in the vicinity of the Parish, however we would like it put on record that we fully support 
SPADE/SPC’s view that the safeguarding of land in Sunningwell Parish for bus and cycleways should be 
removed from your plan, as they would be physically and visably detrimental to the Green Belt in this area, 
together with the fact that no alternatives have yet been considered. 
 
It seems to us that Park and Ride would be much better located at the A34/A415 junction. This would 
service the South of the county and South Abingdon residents as well as your proposed development of 
the Dalton Barracks. The north of Abingdon is very well served by current bus routes. 
 
We therefore endorse the consultation responses of SPADE/SPC in these planning matters. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Alison and David Shlugman 
 
 
 
 




